

7-12 Principal
Michael Schirado
PK-6 Principal
Erin Huber
Business Manager
Marcia King
9-12 Administrative Assistant
Donna Schneider
PK-8 Administrative Assistant
Lacey Jangula

RICHARD DIEGEL, Superintendent

(701) 254-4717 (701) 254-4173

101 NE 3rd St SW Linton, ND 58552

www.linton.k12.nd.us 🖂

Board of Education:

Arnold Vetter, President Jennifer Vetter, Vice President Sara Jahner, Director Bryce Weber, Director Rick Hulm, Director

January 2, 2024

Dear Parents,

This letter is only going to parents of 6th, 7th, 8th graders and Anatomy/Physiology students. This letter is to inform you that Mrs. Sehn will be taking long term leave of absence and will be not teaching your child's science class in the foreseeable future of this school year. Therefore, the following classes will be taught by the following teachers during Mrs. Sehn's absence.

- ➤ 6th grade science Mrs. Wolf-Tveito
- > 7th grade science Mr. Schirado
- > 8th grade science Mr. Schlosser
- > Anatomy/Physiology Mr. Schirado

If you have any questions regarding your child in these classes, please reach out to the new teacher. When Mrs. Sehn returns, we will inform you of that change.

Thank you and please contact Mr. Schirado or Mrs. Huber with any questions.

Sincerely, Diegel

Rick Diegel